
U.S. Department of Justice 

Office of Justice Programs 

National Institute of Justice 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

NIJ Advisory Notice #13-2013 

EFFECTIVE DATE: Oct. 24, 2013 

SUBJECT: Second Chance Ballistic Body Armor Model BA-2000S-HP02F produced at the 
Jacksonville, FL Location 

The National Institute of Justice (NIJ) hereby advises that Second Chance Model BA-2000S-HP02F 
has been withdrawn from the NIJ Compliant Products List at the manufacturer’s request.  

For further information regarding these model, please contact: 

Safariland, LLC 
3120 E. Mission Blvd. 
Ontario, CA 91761 
(800) 347-1200

For additional information, contact: 

National Law Enforcement and Corrections Technology Center-National 
700 N. Frederick Ave. 
Bldg. 181, Room 1L30 
Gaithersburg, MD 20879 
(800) 248-2742/ (301) 240-7770
Email: bactp@justnet.org

Supplementary information 
Information about NIJ Standard 0101.06 Ballistic Resistance of Personal Body Armor can be found at 
http://www.justnet.org/CTP. NIJ’s research and testing reports in response to the Attorney General’s 
Body Armor Safety Initiative can be found at https://vests.ojp.gov. Clos
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